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The Community Police Commission to hold a community meeting  

and teach-in about the proposed police contract 
 

Facebook Event: https://bit.ly/2P7LmbN 
New analysis: https://bit.ly/2JaYjMu 
 
The Community Police Commission is hosting a community meeting and teach-in about the proposed 
police contract. While a council vote on the contract may be imminent, this will be the first public 
meeting to discuss the contract.  
 
We’ll be sharing our research on the ways the proposed contract fails to implement key police 
accountability legislation reforms passed just last year. It was passed by an 8-0 vote of the city council 
with broad community support. We’ll also be asking the community where we should go from here.  
 
This is an official Community Police Commission meeting.  
 
We’ve also linked a new document summarizing our research. As opposed to more detailed documents 
we’ve released, this one highlights only a few of the most concerning ways the proposed police contract 
would give up police accountability reforms.  
 
WHO: Commissioners of the Community Police Commission and community stakeholders who have 
advocated for police accountability 
 
WHEN: Thursday, October 25th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Seattle Vocational Institute, Room 401  

2120 S Jackson St, Seattle, Washington 98144 
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About the Community Police Commission: 
The CPC listens to, amplifies, and builds common ground among communities affected 
by policing in Seattle. We champion policing practices centered in justice and equity. The 
CPC is independent and led by volunteer commissioners. 
 


